
Amon G. Carter, Esq., 
Forthworth star Telegram 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 

Dear Mr. Carter. 

Grand Falls, 
Newfoundland, 

Sept. 29th 1939 

Thank you for your letter, and 
I am very pleased to know that you liked the snap­
shot which I took of you. 

I regret the delay in sending the 
negative to you, and I take this opportunity of 
enclosing it. I know that your children will 
treasure these mementos of what today is a very 
changing world. 

Regretting that I have been 
unable to send you the negative earlier, as I have 
been away for a while. 

Yours truly, 

-


